April 16,2019
From the Desk of Representative Ken Helm
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Please Support HB 3035

This is not about simple cases of poaching to feed a family —it’s about
organized criminals taking multiple animals senselessly.

This is probably one of the most important pieces of wildlife legislation this
session, supported by fishing and hunting advocates.

Signed,

Paul Donheffner
Oregon Hunters Association

Dave Wiley
Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation
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